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Clayton County Chamber of Commerce to 

Host Reception for Superintendent of Schools Finalist  
 
JONESBORO – The Clayton County Board of Education conducted a nationwide search for a 

new Superintendent of Schools.  At the April 24th Board Meeting, the Board of Education named 

Dr. Morcease J. Beasley as the sole finalist for the position.  As part of this process, a second 

meeting is scheduled to allow community stakeholders an opportunity to hear from and meet  

Dr. Beasley at a reception hosted by the Clayton County Chamber of Commerce.   

 

A public meeting has been scheduled as follows: 

 
WHEN: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 

  5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.    

 

WHERE:  S. Truett Cathy Professional Learning Center (PLC)  

  1087 Battle Creek Road 

  Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 

 

We will continue to provide updates on additional meeting opportunities as plans are finalized.  

 

 

 

* Light refreshments will be served* 
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